
 
 

News for Campers: 

 

Beginning 2/1/20, there will be a $15.00 fee for all use of the dump station at Sandy Beach and Lake 

Solano County Parks.  Solano County’s Sandy Beach Park is partnering with Sani-Star, a provider of 

self-pay stations for sewage dumps, to secure the dump station and collect fees for use.  Sani-

Star accepts credit and debit cards right at the dump station. At Lake Solano, payments can be made 

at the Nature Center or through the campground pay tube.  

 

This Sani-Star partnership and new fee collection system will allow parks to control the sanitary 

dump station and prevent illegal use, in order to help us protect the environment. This partnership 

will assist the parks in the recovery of rising fees from the sanitary and water districts and offset 

maintenance costs.  This pay per use system allows us to continue with our low camping fees without 

assessing a dump fee applied to all campers, only those using the dump facilities will be affected. 

 

This is a change from our previous policy, which had included the use of the sanitary dump station 

with a campsite registration fee.   

 

 

 

 

  


